
St. George’s Road  
Dagenham 
RM9 5AJ 
Tel: 020 3006 9888 Option 1 

 

Bonham Road  
Dagenham 
RM8 3AR 

Tel: 020 3006 9888 Option 2 

 Mr Richard November - Headteacher 
E-mail: office@valenceprimaryschool.com 
Website: www.valenceprimaryschool.com 

 

 

 

 

22nd April 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

The children in both Reception and Year 1 classes have daily phonics lessons to support their 

decoding and reading skills within the Little Wandle phonics scheme.  

 

We would like to invite parents to attend a phonics lesson, giving all parents the opportunity to 

observe in class.  No babies or young children will be allowed to attend as this will be distracting for 

our children, so please make other arrangements.  

 

We would like to offer you the following date and time. 

 

Bonham 

Reception Jet Class – 12/5, 14/5, 15/5, 16/5 – 9:00-9:25 am 

Reception Jasper Class - 12/5, 14/5, 15/5, 16/5 – 9:00-9:25 am 

Year 1 Sapphire Class – 28/4, 29/4, 30/4, 1/5 - 9:00-9:25 am 

Year 1 Pearl Class – 6/5, 7/5, 8/5, 9/5 - 9:00-9:25 am 

 

St, George’s 

Reception Jet Class – 28/4, 29/4, 30/4, 1/5  - 9:00-9:25 am 

Reception Jasper Class -28/4, 29/4, 30/4, 1/5 – 9:00-9:25 am 

Year 1 Pearl Class – 28/4, 29/4, 30/4, 1/5 - 9:00-9:25 am 

Year 1 Sapphire Class – 6/5, 7/5, 8/5, 9/5 - 9:00-9:25 am 

 

This will give you an opportunity to observe a whole class phonics lesson and to see how you can 

further support your child’s reading at home.   

 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you in class. 

 

The class teacher will have a list, as only 8 people can attend per day so as not to overwhelm the 

children. Please book your slot with the class teacher.  On the day, please come in through the 

office.   

 

Kind regards 

Reception/Year 1 Team 

 

 


